
 News from KCC
March 9, 2016

New Baptisms!

Congratulations to Molly Stewart & her
son Jack who were baptized last
Tuesday, March 1st!  Molly & Jack
were baptized by Andy Bratton. Please
welcome them to the KCC family!  Pray
for Molly & Jack as they strive to walk

closer with Jesus Christ, their Lord & Savior.

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001y1ltD-1ldJDzDiVwNHG-Es5HooYJqU2RTJRjSvwn_LiyjeQXwVNZuDXCbRNaqglLce5IZJeWPp3To_nM_844VZnqYLQEgW1SumYqUv-PH1sIIdlinF57oOvyk4hjyUUZdDfaGADNSt8_w9YvxLpn7eSFfwX4_xC3Ylwkm3PF0xI=&c=&ch=


If you've been considering this step of salvation, contact the church office to talk with
one of the ministers or Elders about it!

 

Tiny Tots Volunteer - Serve on the 1st Sunday of each month
in the Toddler room at 11:00 am. 

Computer Check-In - Volunteers needed to check children in on
Sunday mornings and Wednesday evenings. Minimal computer
skills required. Training provided.

Video Camera Operator - The church is in the process of
purchasing a video package to allow us to capture Sunday
morning worship and special events on video. We're looking for
people interested in joining this exciting, new ministry of video
production. Training will be provided.

If you are interest in volunteering in any of these areas, you can volunteer online, contact

the church office or mark your Connection Card on Sunday.

KidStuf is THIS SUNDAY at 11:00am in the Lower Level
for all kids Kindergarten through 5th Grade!
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This week we'll look at several passages
throughout John 14-16. We get the
chance to eavesdrop on the last
conversations Jesus had with His
disciples before He was arrested. At the
Last Supper, Jesus takes one last chance
to encourage His disciples with the
promise of heaven, the Holy Spirit, and
that He will always be with them. 

Through this moment in Jesus' life, we pray kids will realize that whatever
happens, remember what Jesus promised. It's such a comfort to know
that God is always with us and wants to be with us forever.

Volunteer of the Week 
  

SEAN TRABOLD!

Sean is the Volunteer of the Week!  
He volunteers as "Sir Barkley 
Galatians the 5th - 23rd in line for the 
Throne".  Sir Barkley visits children 
the 2nd & 4th Tuesday of each month during the Preschool storytime Garden of 
Readin'.  Sean faithfully volunteers each week & is greatly appreciated!  Thank you 
Sean for serving at KCC!

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001y1ltD-1ldJDzDiVwNHG-Es5HooYJqU2RTJRjSvwn_LiyjeQXwVNZuPzS7Wbmb_6DxsGHirHkrHOSR8SSAmO_VFHYkzclwQWJaxy465yrSKNyixHHXiVwDaAbhgwgVE5c2gVWJChnARY6-S2hJ2a2eR6qy6sxp9mg1Ym74wZA36z4VLZHaQHFibEkbRGyrd8JXTDItmViw6vizeBWRRVniMZAtcTXXY-rEZI0t3TnEB-pnU5L0nprhQ==&c=&ch=


Save the Date!
Wilderness Christian Assembly Camp work day & pie auction!

Saturday, May 14th!

Mission Trip
By Jody Terrell, Youth Minster
                                                                             

During spring break this year, 8 high school students and 2 adults will



be going to Jesus Place in Atlanta, Georgia on a mission trip. We will
be involved in aiding John Vernon and his staff in ministering to inner
city people who find themselves in difficult times and circumstances. 

We will be helping in whatever capacity they need at that specific
time. Our tasks will include food and clothing distribution, grounds
maintenance, thrift store shopping, sorting and organizing food and
clothing and anything else that John sees a need for at the time. I am
excited to see how God will both use our kids for great things, and
how He will work in our hearts throughout the week. 

Mission trips often affect the people doing ministry more profoundly
than the individuals on the receiving end of it. I ask that you would be
in prayer for our group, the people we are in contact with, and our
travels. I am so thankful to be surrounded by such a wonderful
church body and teenagers. 

Upcoming Events

Don't forget to set your clocks
ahead 1 hour this Saturday
night, March 12th for Daylight
Savings!

A Little 
Monkey is on

the way!

You're invited to a church-wide
baby shower for Laura Rookus &
baby Benjamin on Saturday, April
2 at 3:30 P.M. in the lower level.
Laura is registered at Target,
Shopko & Babies-R-Us.

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001y1ltD-1ldJDzDiVwNHG-Es5HooYJqU2RTJRjSvwn_LiyjeQXwVNZuPzS7Wbmb_6D1fBVk2U5o5wvWmd8OYhFF_TaZ5T4YXAWm9a-iowWydQ3YrOGS5IySEdOcT_I5GrTW-ofEqgzxWtPTbApt2D8eb21kW4BuD1OWwmo0L6gycs=&c=&ch=


CIY Believe for all 6th through 8th
Grade students is April 22nd-23rd!
CIY Believe takes place at Hope
College in Holland, Michigan. This
is always a fantastic event and this
year the speaker is Kurt Johnston,
pastor of students & Saddleback
Church in California & the worship
band is the Bryce Osbourne Band.
The registration fee of $55 is due
by Sunday, March 20th.

Stations of the Cross will be
Go o d Friday, March 25th from
6:00 - 8:00pm here at KCC. 

Easter Sunday, March 27th, we
will have 3 worship services at
8:00, 9:30 & 11:00am. There will
not be Faith Training classes on
Easter Sunday. 

Hearts at Home Conference for
all ladies April 22nd-24th!

Registration deadline is Sunday,
March 27th! Click here for more
info. Sign up at the Hearts at Home
table in the Lobby. See Emily
Paulus with questions.

"A Higher Call" Men's Conference 
Saturday, March 19th at 

the Gaylord E-Free Church.
This year's speakers are pastor
Scott Distler, Steve Chapman,
Tracy Breen & Tim Miller. The
Men's Conference is for all men
ages 12 & up. Click here for more
info or see Dean Farrier. Sign up at
the Welcome Center in the Lobby.

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001y1ltD-1ldJDzDiVwNHG-Es5HooYJqU2RTJRjSvwn_LiyjeQXwVNZuJN2GFpgIvGg6w1INtc6olkmbI-VyoR-TaFc83RMD_D50o8ZFf5FQvHZGrXAS5FFsgAc7G2OsL0Y9Ikf27nkzZYD48vUhus4EKYTAXGfpiS5ZnoTc7CzNmvSHtCiq6APUa5U7bw9pLZw736bqp0QU9RzewyaxlqycWE3rXblLyPmOqU_AYjBJYs=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001y1ltD-1ldJDzDiVwNHG-Es5HooYJqU2RTJRjSvwn_LiyjeQXwVNZuIPDJUR2evMfj3oE4er7mQWrVAD3CTHweqj2jmNvNAxKoS8arFjwGpi3KkRhcLxloFIBzkuOpW7lngOqtpt_tWEV5ckBVIRGeDIWUUfu6JEpfhZSP-j49fHK7sQkVO7JHV0-UqLAnSJHQ1_qsulzRsio6ofdkKk4wjstXXiTPI-D&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001y1ltD-1ldJDzDiVwNHG-Es5HooYJqU2RTJRjSvwn_LiyjeQXwVNZuAMhpOguA8Lup21TdRUYyeQm1PqNHY7wzGaSAUMrU0HLZnoKGxpO4Mf-LO7TLOzwuQbMKmkAL42EXq1HFct0E5-V53Lfv9dp1jO7_PShbivrQx3NekFZOyc=&c=&ch=


Tonight, March 9, 2016 

3:00 - 4:30 PM - Octane - 4th & 5th Grade Youth Group
6:30 PM - JAM - for all kids Kindergarten through 3rd Grade
6:30 PM - FUEL - Middle School Youth Group 

This Sunday - March 13, 2016

8:30 AM - Worship 
10:00 AM - Faith Training for Preschool through Adults
11:00 AM - Worship
6:30 PM - FUEL - High School Youth Group

Check out kccwired.com for a full list of upcoming events!

Click Here!

Kalkaska Church of Christ, 1725 W. Kalkaska Rd. NW, PO Box 757, Kalkaska, MI 49646, 231-258-
9441
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